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From:

Sent: .

To: publicationreg19
Subject: Chatburn boundary
Dear sir

We agree with the revised settlement boundaries which are proposed in the draft development plan. It is our view
that the villages in the Ribble Valley should be protected from over development and these draft settlement
boundaries help to achieve that. The proposal for Chatburn will help keep the village from becoming unsustainable
and keep its rural identity.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone



